
GBOS Meeting Minutes 

September 18, 2017 

 

 

Members: 15 

Guest: 2 

 

Father Ted called the meeting to order. 

 

The program was presented by Katherine Brown.   The subject was “Growing Orchids from Flask.” 

 

A signup sheet for sponsoring a show trophy was passed around and several people did sign up.  Please contact 

Linda Baker if you wish to sponsor a trophy. 

 

A vote was taken to select a nominating committee for next years officers. 

The nominating committee is: 

 

Katherine Brown – Chair, Larry Baker and Jane Malin. 

 

Linda Baker gave the treasury report.  We have $9015.84. 

 

Al Ong reported that publicity is coming along fine. 

 

Monty reported that the next meeting will not be held on the 3
rd

 Monday of the month.  Instead Larry and Linda 

Baker will host a greenhouse tour at their home. Those who wish can gather at Jason‟s Deli afterwards for 

lunch. 

 

A vote was taken and approved for the Malins to buy plastic boxes to hold show supplies. 

 

Harriet spoke about the upcoming Orchid Show in San Antonio Oct. 13, 14 and 15. 

 

Father Ted spoke about the World Orchid Show in Ecuador.  He would like a hotel roommate if anyone is 

interested. 

There will be a SWROGA show in Fort Worth Nov. 3 

 

The minutes for last month were approved. 

 

Monty reported that his church is having their fall program. He invited the club to participate like we did last 

year.  He said that Clown Alley will be there.  If you want to bring plants to sell, you can. 

 

Plant introduction was done by Larry Baker. 

 

Plant winners: 

Hybrid- Vanda Fuchs Sunkist „Crown Fox‟ grown by Larry Baker. 

Species – Cattleya Maxima grown by Larry Baker. 

 

The raffle was done by Harriet. 

 

Father Ted adjourned the meeting. 

 

Minutes taken by Renee‟ Hillman 

 


